NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
2022 BUDGET
TOWN OF WARSAW

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 2022 Budget has been compiled and filed at the
Town Clerks Office. A Public Hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of
Warsaw at the Town Office located at 83 Center Street Warsaw, NY 14569 on the 10th
day of November 2021 commencing at 6:00 p.m. to adopt the Preliminary Budget for the
fiscal year beginning January 1st 2022. The proposed salaried elected positions of the
Town of Warsaw are hereby specified as follows:

Supervisor: $6,200.00
Town Clerk: $32,000.00
Councilman: $2,195.00x 4
Justices: $6,500.00 x 2

Highway Superintendent:  $57,702.00




